
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  James and Rory 

Year 1    - Iris and Franky 

Year 2    -  Jack and Ella 

Year 3    -  Verity and Daphne 

Year 4    -  Olivia and Ryan 

Year 5 –   Panna and Lyndon 

Year 6 –         Dexter D and Fletcher 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 20th November, was 95.4%.  

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 5 99.3% 

2nd Year 6 98.6% 

3rd Year 4 97 

  

Premises and I.T. Governor 

We are looking to recruit a new governor with particular skills and expertise in the area 

of Premises and IT, to further strength our local governing board. If you, or any 

friend/family member you know, may be interested in this role and have some time to 

spare (6 evenings over the course of the year to attend meetings and 3 visits to school 

each year for reporting purposes) then please contact Mrs Finch, Headteacher for an 

informal conversation. Please ring Mrs Pengelly on 01778 423311 in the first instance. 

 

 

Online Safety – FREE Event - Information for Parents  

In the Keeping Safe Online Survey of 2023, Lincolnshire children, who reported having less parental 

supervision online, were more likely to report being bullied online. It was discovered that effective 

parental/guardian supervision of a child’s online activity reduced the risk of children being bullied online by up 

to 39%. The online space can feel overwhelming with new apps and trends, it can be hard to keep up! 

Therefore, Lincolnshire County Council want to give parents the information and tools to help people to feel 

confident enough to protect children and young people from online harm. By booking on to the FREE online 

course linked below, Dan Hawbrook, LCC’s resident Online Guru,  will chat through different apps, online 

trends, parental controls and any other burning questions people may have! Please note, sign up is required. 

 

Ask Dan anything for parents of Primary School Aged Children Tickets, Wed 6 Dec 2023 at 18:00 | 

Eventbrite 

Newsletter 11 
24.11.2023 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ask-dan-anything-for-parents-of-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-717791562887?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ask-dan-anything-for-parents-of-primary-school-aged-children-tickets-717791562887?aff=oddtdtcreator


 

Year 2 

Year 2 have been learning about heroes from the past and today travelled back in time to find out about 

Florence Nightingale and how she has changed healthcare. We listened and acted to a dramatised story with 

our Now, Press Play headphones on and then we set about cleaning and tidying the ‘hospital ward’ just as 

Florence would have done. After this, we used our medical training to treat the brave wounded soldiers. Many 

of the class are now hoping to pursue a medical career in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 5 

Year 5 spent this week’s Forest School building superb shelters, demonstrating lots of our Thurlby values, 

specifically teamwork. The teams worked extremely hard on what resources they’d need to use and how they 

would put it together. Another fabulous forest school, well done year 5!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shakespeare for Schools – Years 5 and 6 

Further to our recent Parentmail regarding our 2024 Shakespeare Production of Much Ado About Nothing, 

we can confirm that we do still have some spaces left, if you would like your child to participate. 

 

Please complete the Google form below by Monday 27th November. Thank you. 

 

https://forms.gle/zhePonDqPhxSgk5F9 

 

 

Schoor Choir events 

If your child attends the school choir, please don’t forgot to complete the Google form (link below), 

confirming your child’s availability for the Bourne Light Switch on and our Christmas Fayre as soon as 

possible. Thank you. 

 

https://forms.gle/YVAvkq99YDG5kpHs5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Monday 27th November -   Year 3 trip to Flag Fen, Peterborough  

Friday 1st December -   PTFA Dress Down Day – hamper donations 

Friday 8th December -   Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 13th December -  EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity, School Hall @ 9.30am (Rec/Y1 parents 

only) 

Thursday 14th December -   EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity, School Hall @ 9.30am (Y2 parents only) 

Thursday 14th December -   Rocksteady Concert for participating children, School Hall @ 2.15pm 

     Christmas Tree Appeal Deadline today  

Friday 15th December -   KS2 Christmas Performances, Thurlby Methodist Hall  

Year 3/4 @ 9.15-10.00am 

Year 5/6 @ 10.30-11.15am 

Saturday 16th December -   Christmas Fayre 12-2pm 

Wednesday 20th December -   End of Term 2 – Happy Christmas! 

Tuesday 2nd January -   Training Day 

Wednesday 3rd January -   Start of Term 3 

 

 

https://forms.gle/zhePonDqPhxSgk5F9
https://forms.gle/YVAvkq99YDG5kpHs5


Local Holiday Clubs 

 

Multi Sports and Creative Activities Course - 

Elsea Park Community Centre (Bourne) 

Fully funded places are available to benefits 

related Free School Meals students from 

Reception to Year 11 and now a limited number of 

PAID places at reduced prices are available to all 

families not eligible for Free School Meals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One Touch Football 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


